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Comments: This proposal is very exciting news.  Having ski'd at Lutsen for 30 years and ski'd in CO and Utah - i

am excited to see the effort being made to modernize and expand this great asset to our state.

 

One of my concerns is that the Moose Return be modified to eliminate the cross-country skiing required to make

it to Bridge lift.   Also - Bridge lift becomes such a bottleneck at the end of the day that a new 6 person high

speed lift should be placed there.

 

I would also encourage the local business community to put a plan in place to expand hospitality businesses to

support this expansion.  Ski in/Ski out lodging hillside would be desirable.  A Bar/Restaurant that is centrally

located and easy to get to at the end of the day would be great.  Papa Charlies is not in a good location.


